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Ockham

Friday 22nd Jany

[‘1841’ added by later reader]

Dear Mr De Morgan. Then
I shall be in Gower St on
Monday Evening about 8
o’clock. Lord L is not
afraid of Algebra, but he
goes up on business that
will occupy all his evenings,
viz : Lord Melbourne’s
dinner, & the House of
Lords. I feel as if I
[88v] had a great deal to
say & to talk about;
& by the bye one thing,
unmathematical, is about a
visit sometime from Mrs De
Morgan ; because it strikes
me that your lectures need
not always tie her down
too.
Lord L desires me to say
he regrets not being able to
accompany me.

Yours very truly
A. A. Lovelace


